
China 2025 - An evening of talks with the OWWF Nuremberg 
The world's largest domestic market was the focus of this discussion evening on 22 February 
at the OWWF Nuremberg office. The demand for this evening of talks was high, but the 
personal exchange was in the foreground. In the round of the Nuremberg Forum, the topic 
"China 2025" was discussed in detail under the leadership of OWWF board member Bill 
Holler.  

In particular, it became clear how much this economic development in China will influence 
the future development of our economy, especially that of small and medium-sized 
enterprises. No one will be able to escape this shift in economic power centres in the future.  

But it also became clear that the objective of the OstWestWirtschaftsforum OWWF, namely 
to build bridges to the eastern economies, was already 50 years ago extremely visionary. 
Due to China's development and the new edition of the Silk Road, a special economic revival 
can be expected in the countries of Central Asia in particular in the coming decades.  This 
will bring Europe and Asia even closer together and the world's economic and political 
priorities will change.  

 


